Mountain Meadows Quilters Secret Pals

Thank you for participating in the 2024 MMQ Secret Pals program. Attached is the form for your Secret Pal the form is also on the MMQ website. You can turn in the form to me in December or January, I will mail or email you your assigned SP so that you can start giving in February. Please note if your SP had a January birthday.

I will keep a copy in case you misplace yours.

Gifts are typically given at the Second Tuesday business meeting and program at the Community Bible Church in Sunriver. Place your gifts on the table to the left of the sign in table as you enter the church. Use the form as a guideline, noting allergies and likes or dislikes. Please remember that everyone doesn't have the same beliefs so be sensitive to personal and cultural differences.

We will have a reveal luncheon in December 2024.

This is a fun activity and a way to be creative! Below are just a few examples;

- FABRIC duh always useful!
- Quilting notions
- Things you use up all the time like thread, rotary blades, needles etc.
- Small storage containers
- Pincushion
- Small notions bag
- Coffee mug or tea mug
- Tote bag
- Handmade things placemats, napkins, bowl cozies etc.
- Coasters or mug rugs
- Fabric marking pens
- Hand lotion
- Quilting rulers
- Think of your favorite quilting things or things you like while quilting like listening to an audible book or munching on chocolate or nuts.

At the end of the meeting, if the gift has not been picked up. Please take it home and bring it back to the next meeting.

If you need help getting a gift dropped off or picked up, send me a text and we will get something worked out. Contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Life is Short, So Quilt Faster!! Jacque Ervin 503 702 4817 jacqueervin@gmail.com